
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Find your water meter, which is usually the in basement at 

the front of the house. 

A good place to start is to examine your utility bill for January 
or February.  The typical consumption for an individual in 
Akron is 2 CCF per month; it’s possible that a family of four 
has a serious leak problem if winter water use exceeds 8 
CCF (6,000 gallons) for a family of four.  You can also look 
for spikes – is your water use a lot higher this month than it 
was last month?  Learn more about your water bill:  
www.epa.gov/watersense/understanding-your-water-bill. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


